
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins called the May 3rd, 2018 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Bernice Brown, Kitty Greenwood  & Mike Vallone. 
 
The minutes of the April  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  Motion 
by Mike Vallone and seconded by Kitty Greenwood to accept the minutes as read.  
Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The food supply is still doing well.   
Have noticed that the amount of single mothers has increased. 
 
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    The next  pancake breakfast is  on 
June 24th.   There have been large turnouts for breakfasts.  The Legion will be 
present at the kickoff for Vipers Baseball.  On May 10th the US National 
Commander will be at the Legion to celebrate the 100th anniversary of the Legion. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:   Nothing at this time. 
 
Bernie and Kitty  informed the members about a program at St. Beatrice Church 
on May 16th featuring Church Choir Groups. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Barb Collins 


